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School Council Meeting 

Thursday March 22nd 2018 
 

In attendance 
Megan Walker 
Joanne Gibson 
Chantale Muise 

 
 
Financial Report 

 The School Council nutrition fund has $10,362.00 in it.  

 There is also $1000.00 available from a “Metro” Grant 

 There is also $500.00 in Gift Cards available.  

 There is a total of $1646.25 available in fundraising funds. 

 There is a total of $750.00 available in provincial funding to use for the remainder of this 
year.  

 
 
Principal’s Report 

 Mrs. Constable informed council that she has booked Paul Davis as a guest speaker for 
September. Mr. Davis presents to students and parents on social media and cell phone 
security. Mrs. Constable will inquire about purchasing resources from Mr. Davis. We 
could use provincial funding to do so.  

 Megan Walker has agreed to take over the on line purchasing next year for the nutrition 
program. Mrs. Borsellino will no longer be on the Council. 

 Date confirmation: May 9th -11th if the grade 8 trip to Ottawa 
         May 17th – Glen Brae Open House/50th Celebration 

 Mrs. Constable will inquire about food truck for the open house celebration 

 Megan Walker may also have a connection for a food truck. 

 At the next council meeting we are hoping to have Lisa Borsellino show Megan and Mrs. 
Constable how to do the on-line ordering for the nutrition program.  

 We have set the next Council meeting for Thursday May 24th, 2018 
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